
 

 

 

 

ENGLISH 

In English lessons this half-term, we will continue 
looking at different genres of writing and focusing on 
the grammatical features that are included in each 
type. Children will then write their own versions using 
the features they have learnt.  
 
We will also be reading and 
practising the lines to our end of year 
leavers’ performance, ‘Pirates of the 
Curry Bean’. 
 

 MATHS 

We will be spending the final term revising and 
recapping learning tailored to the needs of the 
children. It may be topics that in-class assessments 
show children need more work on, or areas where 
children would like more practice so that they are fully 
confident. We will be ensuring that children are 
confident in the calculation methods that they will be 
expected to use in high school. 
We will also be doing some project work around 
spirals in nature and maths. 
 

   

CURRICULUM 

Geography – Our Key Learning Question this term is: Is 
there enough for everyone? 
We will be looking at the distribution of natural resources, 
and how trade links are used. 
PE – PE this term will be athletics and will take place on 
Monday afternoons. 
R.E – We will continue to look at the overarching question 
of the year: In what ways is life like a journey? This term, 
the children will be looking at Islam and specifically, Why 
is the Qur’an so important to Muslims? 
Science – In Science this half-term, the children will be 
looking at electricity. They will be focusing on making 
different circuits with varying components and recording 
their observations. The Key Learning Question is: Can a 
circuit contain more than one component? 
Computing – Children will be delving into the world of 
coding which they will use to create their own game before 
moving on to creating a program using different features 
for a set purpose. 

 HOME LEARNING 

It is really important that children read regularly at 
home. Although children must read their school 
reading book, they are also encouraged to read for 
pleasure by choosing books that are of interest to 
them. This can include non-fiction books, magazines, 
comics and newspapers as well as fictional stories. 
 
A link to the homework for the term will be put on the 
Oak Class webpage and on Class Dojo. Children should 
complete one homework of choice from the list each 
week and should post a document or photograph of 
the completed learning on Class Dojo rather than 
bringing it back into school. 
 
Links to various homework help pages are on the 
school website and include links to Times Table 
Rockstars and Spelling Frame. 

   

REMINDERS 

 

• Wednesday 18th June to Friday 20th June - 
Hothersall Lodge Residential Trip 

• Thursday 26th June AM – UKS2 Sports Day 

• Tuesday 15th July 6pm – Year 6 Leavers’ 
Performance 

• Friday 18th July 6pm til 8pm – Year 6 Leavers’ 
Disco 

• Tuesday 22nd July AM – Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 

 Enjoy your final term at  

The Roebuck School 

Most secondary schools will be visiting your child in 
school during this term. 
 
You should have received a letter inviting your child 
to attend a transition day at their allocated secondary 
school. Most Preston schools have the date of 
Thursday 3rd July; however, this may be different if 
your child is attending a South Ribble or Penwortham 
School. Please contact the high school directly for 
more information 


